## BIRCH RUN TOWNSHIP DOWNTOWN DEVELOPMENT AUTHORITY REGULAR MEETING

The Regular Meeting of January 3, 1995 was called to order at 7:32 PM by Chairperson James Totten. Also present were Sandy Gray, Robert Letterman, Edward Magnus, and Edgar Scharrer. Don Bailer, Doyle Finch, and Don Morse were absent.

Motion by Scharrer, supported by Letterman, to approve minutes of December 6, 1994 meeting as read. Motion carried 5-0.

Don Morse arrived at 7:37 PM.

Discussion was held on new water extensions being proposed in the township. This includes a portion along Dixie Hwy. A proposal asking for DDA assistance in the project will be discussed at the February meeting.

A proposal for development of sewer at the Birch Run Rd. and Dixie Hwy. intersection was discussed.

Motion by Magnus, supported by Gray, to adjourn at 7:59 PM. Motion carried 6-0.

Respectfully submitted, James Totten, Chairperson